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Introduction 

This Statement of Common Ground has been prepared jointly on behalf of Harlow District Council 
(HDC) and Lawson Planning Partnership Ltd who are acting on behalf of Princess Alexandra Hospital 
(PAH). It proposes a number of modifications to the Harlow Local Development Plan in respect of 
PAH. These modifications have been agreed between the two parties subsequent to the Local Plan 
Hearing Sessions. These modifications will be included in an updated Schedule of Modifications 
which will be presented to the Planning Inspector for his consideration.  

Wording to be deleted is set out in  Strikethrough 

Additional agreed wording is highlighted red 

 

Signatories 

Lawson Planning Partnership Ltd (on behalf of Princess Alexandra Hospital)  

Name: Mr J.C. Lawson  

Signature:  

Designation: Planning Director 

Date: 17th April 2019 

 

Harlow District Council 

Name (printed): Andrew Bramidge 

Signature: 

Designation: Interim Head of Planning 

Date: 17th April 2019 
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Modifications proposed to Chapter 5: Harlow and Gilston Garden Town 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Modifications proposed to Policy HS2: Housing Allocations  

 

 

 

 



Modifications proposed to Chapter 11: Strategic Infrastructure Requirements 

 

 

 




